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Closure in Effect During Avalanche Search Mission 
 

At the request of the Flathead Sheriff’s Office, the Flathead National Forest has 
issued a closure order in the Fiberglass Hill and Flower Point areas due to safety 
concerns during the continued search mission related to Sunday’s avalanche.   

 
The closed area includes the groomed route in the Fiberglass Hill area and the area 
outside the ski area boundary by Flower Point. 
 
The closure will remain in effect until further notice.   

 

  
--END-- 


